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Dear Praying Friends,

“Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord Jesus Christ.“ We are
so thankful to our Lord for your prayers and support. We have again been away the entire month
of August. The Lord has blessed us with several new supporting churches! This brings our
support level to about 37%. We praise Him for His provision. It is always a source of joy to see
His hand at work in our lives.

I have had many opportunities to serve at the churches we have been in to present our ministry.
We are glad for these and pray that God will use us to be a blessing to these people. There were
two young people saved in one of these churches recently. Please pray that the Lord will use
them in the years ahead. During our travels, we have times to witness to people along the way.
Pray for two ladies Melinda witnessed to in a laundry about 2 weeks ago. These ladies were
washing all the sheets for a motel. She helped them fold the sheets and talked with them as they
worked together. We are finding that the laundry is a good witnessing place. Folks are there
long enough to hear a clear presentation of the gospel. Pray also that the tracts we have given out
will bear fruit.

I hope that you all will continue to pray for our on-going requests: 1) New supporting churches,
2) Churches in which to present our ministry, 3) Trips to help missionaries in Ghana, Africa
and Yap, Micronesia next year. God is able to supply all our need as we trust and follow Him.

We love to hear from you so please write when you can. Without your prayers and financial
support our ministry would not be possible. Thank you for your faithfulness to the Lord.

Serving the Saviour,
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